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Eglinton Primary School 

Principal: E McGuinness
Tel:  02871 810510









 
 www.eglintonps.co.uk                                    
14th October 2022
Dear Parent 

School has booked to go to the Millennium Forum for the Christmas Pantomime.  This year’s production is ‘Cinderella’.  All children from Year 3 to Year 7 will be going to see the show on Monday 5th December 2022. 

The cost, to include admission and transport, will be £14.00 per pupil.  

This can now be paid via School Money.  A deposit of £4.00 should be paid by Friday 28th October with the remaining balance of £10.00 paid by Friday 25th November (or it can be paid in full by selecting all payments together).  
Parental consent will also be collected via School Money.

If your child will not be attending the pantomime, please inform school.  The Forum does not refund deposits, nor do they offer a refund if a child does not attend on the day of the performance.

Regards 

Mrs E McGuinness 
Principal

      22 Woodvale Road


Eglinton


Co Londonderry


BT47 3AH





Email:info@eglinton.londonderry.ni.sch.uk








Together We Grow

